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Save the Date's for Recital
We are excited to officially announce that this years recital will be held on Sunday, June 12th.
Recital planning is in full effect and we cannot wait to see our RAD Dancers back up on stage, in
costume, and with a live audience cheering them on! Recital Packets have been handed out in classes,
however if you were absent, please be sure to see your child's instructor, or the front desk to pick up a
copy.


Don't forget to save these important dates:




January 17th - Costume measurements begin in classes
February 7th - Recital Choreography begins in classes
February 12th - Recital Costume and Participation payments due
June 4th/5th - Recital Picture Days
June 11th - Dress Rehearsal
June 12th - Recital Day






All of these dates and more can be found on our studio website by visiting:
https://sites.google.com/rosevilleacademyofdance.com/recital/home



Stay tuned for more information to come and please be sure to ask us if you have any questions.

February's Dance Camp - Pop Stars & Rock Stars
Join us on Saturday Feb 19th from 1:30-3:00pm for our 4th Saturday dance camp of the 2021/2022
season. Saturday Dance Camps take place every other month for dancers ages 3.5-8 years old, and
costs $20.00 to participate. The theme for our February dance camp is Pop Stars & Rock Stars, a
jazz and Musical Theatre themed, Concert style experience. Don't delay, and join us today! Our
Saturday Dance Camps always sell out! Register online or at the front desk.

We are OPEN on MLK Day!
Schools may be closed, but Roseville Academy of Dance will be open on Monday, January 17th for
MLK Day. Don't forget that costume measurements will also begin on this day, so we hope to see you
in class :)

https://sites.google.com/rosevilleacademyofdance.com/recital/home


Competition Corner:
Solo/Duo Showoff Night:
Our first solo/duo showoff night will be held this upcoming Friday, January 14th from 6:00-8:00pm in
Studio 3. To participate there will be a $10.00 charge, and it will be automatically ran following the
class if your dancer is in attendance. As a friendly reminder, solos and duo must attend two of the
three scheduled show off nights, including the mandatory dress rehearsal on Friday, February 4th.


KAR Dance Competition:
As a friendly reminder, the entry fees for KAR Dance Competition will be auto-ran this upcoming Friday,
January 14th. To view the entry fees amounts, please refer to your competition packet.
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